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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Justin Evans [jevans@aquifer.com]
Sent: Friday, February 12, 2016 4:26 PM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Cc: rssroger1953@yahoo.com; Becky Sterbentz; sangasparrestaurant1@gmail.com
Subject: Sunshine Cleaners - 223 E. 14th Street, San Leandro CA
Attachments: RO#0002764_GW Quality Assessment_2016-02-12.pdf

Hi Mark,  
 
I have attached an electronic version of Aquifer Sciences' report describing the results of the recent groundwater 
quality assessment at 223 E. 14th Street, San Leandro.  The assessment included sampling and analysis of the 
four monitoring wells located on site.  Please review the report, and let us know if you would like to discuss it.  
 
Justin K. Evans 
Aquifer Sciences, Inc. 
3680-A Mt. Diablo Blvd. 
Lafayette, CA  94549 
office:  (925) 283-9098 
 


